The Honorable Mike Crapo United States Senate 239 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Crapo,

Thank you for your leadership on the Senate Finance Committee and your ongoing support for policies that promote economic development across Idaho. We are writing to express our strong support for the New Markets Tax Credit (NMTC) program.

At D.L. Evans Bank, we have worked with partners in Idaho to finance NMTC-supported projects that deliver measurable economic and community outcomes. From a financial perspective, this is a valuable tool that helps direct capital to areas where conventional financing has not been sufficient to advance a project. It enables banks like ours to participate responsibly in efforts that might not otherwise be feasible.

In our experience, NMTC transactions are well structured, professionally managed, and focused on meaningful outcomes. These projects do more than close financing gaps. The NMTC program has helped create jobs, expand access to essential services, and strengthen local economies. Projects supported through this program contribute to healthier, more resilient communities and often serve as catalysts for additional private and public investment.

As the NMTC program approaches expiration, we respectfully urge you to support its extension and its inclusion as a permanent part of federal tax policy. Ensuring the continuity of this program will provide the certainty needed to sustain the types of projects that deliver lasting benefits to the communities we serve.

Respectfully,

Brooks Corbridge,

V.P., Assistant Branch Manager

ecopor Calvidge

D.L. Evans Bank



The Honorable Mike Crapo United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Crapo,

Thank you for your leadership on the Senate Finance Committee and your ongoing support for policies that promote economic development across Idaho. We are writing to express our strong support for the New Markets Tax Credit (NMTC) program.

At First Interstate Bank, we have collaborated with partners in Idaho to finance NMTC-supported projects that deliver measurable economic and community outcomes. From a financial perspective, this is a valuable tool that helps direct capital to areas where conventional financing has not been sufficient to advance a project. It enables banks like ours to participate responsibly in efforts that might not otherwise be feasible.

In our experience, NMTC transactions are well structured, professionally managed, and focused on meaningful outcomes. These projects do more than close financing gaps. The NMTC program has helped create jobs, expand access to essential services, and strengthen local economies. Projects supported through this program contribute to healthier, more resilient communities and often serve as catalysts for additional private and public investment.

As the NMTC program approaches expiration, we respectfully urge you to support its extension and its inclusion as a permanent part of federal tax policy. Ensuring the continuity of this program will provide the certainty needed to sustain the types of projects that deliver lasting benefits to the communities we serve.

Respectfully,

W. Ryan Jones, VP First Interstate Bank May 27, 2025

The Honorable Mike Crapo United States Senate 239 Dirksen Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Crapo,



Thank you for your leadership on the Senate Finance Committee and your ongoing support for policies that promote economic development across Idaho. We are writing to express our strong support for the New Markets Tax Credit (NMTC) program.

At Mountain West Bank, we have worked with partners in Idaho to finance NMTC-supported projects that deliver measurable economic and community outcomes. From a financial perspective, this is a valuable tool that helps direct capital to areas where conventional financing has not been sufficient to advance a project. It enables banks like ours to participate responsibly in efforts that might not otherwise be feasible.

In our experience, NMTC transactions are well structured, professionally managed, and focused on meaningful outcomes. These projects do more than close financing gaps. The NMTC program has helped create jobs, expand access to essential services, and strengthen local economies. Projects supported through this program contribute to healthier, more resilient communities and often serve as catalysts for additional private and public investment.

As the NMTC program approaches expiration, we respectfully urge you to support its extension and its inclusion as a permanent part of federal tax policy. Ensuring the continuity of this program will provide the certainty needed to sustain the types of projects that deliver lasting benefits to the communities we serve.

Respectfully,

Bret Winker

Vice President/Commercial Banker

Mountain West Bank, a Division of Glacier Bank